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Principal: Mrs Sam McCarthy

30th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 2 Trip To Bland Close Farm

As part of our topic, “Farm to Fork” we have planned an exciting trip to Bland Close Farm on
Wednesday 12th June 2024.

The children will be walking from school at 9.15am and will be returning in time for the end of
the day. In the interest of safety, we ask that all children wear their school uniform. All pupils
will need a coat and comfortable school shoes.

The cost of the trip is free of charge.

To keep the children safe on the journey to and from the farm we are asking for volunteers to
support the children.

Please complete this google form using the link below to provide permission and order
lunch.

Many thanks for your continued support

Yours sincerely

Mrs Stocks & Mrs Rorke
Outwood Primary Academy Greystone

https://forms.gle/U133FBvWo41fj4mz5

